
 

Friday 10th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you to Miss William’s class for their poetry assembly this morning; this can be found 

on our website under: TEACHING & LEARNING, Classes, Miss Williams.   

Mrs Mackay’s class won the attendance award this week with 96.7%, well done to them.   

 
Parent Appointments  
These will take place over three evenings from 3pm – 5.30pm. Monday 13th, Tuesday 14th 
and Wednesday 15th March. If you have not received your appointment time, please 
telephone or ask your child’s class teacher. Please note that Miss Hiley has postponed her 
Nursery appointments, these will NOT take place next week and new dates will be issued 
shortly. A text message has also been sent to all Nursery parents.  
    
Comic Relief  
On Friday 17th March it will be ‘Red Nose Day’, a great charity that we support each year. 
The theme this year is Mr Men & Little Miss characters with the message, dress for joy! 
As a school we invite everyone to dress for fun…funny hair, funny faces or funny 
clothes…anything goes!!  As always there is no pressure to take part, we will have some 
collection buckets on each school gate for those that would like to support this charity.    
  
Unfortunately, this year I must request that children DO NOT wear Comic Relief red noses to 
school.  This year the red noses follow a new design and are not suitable for children under 
the age of seven. This is due to small parts and a possible choking hazard. Obviously, safety 
is our first concern and we must follow this guidance. Class teachers will have some red face 
paint available for any children wanting a red nose!    
 
Reception Weights & Heights 
The date has changed for Reception children to have their weight and height measured. This 
will now take place on Monday 20th March. If you do not want your child to take part, please 
let us know if you have not already done so.  
 
School Book Fair 
The scholastic book fair arrives in our school on Tuesday 21st March. This will take place in 
the school hall each day after school, with the last day being Monday 27th March. It is a great 
opportunity to use the voucher your child received on World Book Day whilst also raising 
money towards free books for school.   
 
Financial Support for Families 
I would like to share some useful websites for families struggling financially. As a nation, we 
are experiencing difficult times and you or someone you know might be eligible for some 
financial support. Please check out the following links: 
   
Cheaper phone and broadband packages: 
https://www.ofcom.org.uk/phones-telecoms-and-internet/advice-for-consumers/costs-and-
billing/social-tariffs#full-list-of-available-tariffs 
 
Healthy Start application (help buying food and milk) 
https://www.healthystart.nhs.uk/how-to-apply/ 
 
Priority care PowerGrid 
https://www.northernpowergrid.com/care 

https://www.ofcom.org.uk/phones-telecoms-and-internet/advice-for-consumers/costs-and-billing/social-tariffs#full-list-of-available-tariffs
https://www.ofcom.org.uk/phones-telecoms-and-internet/advice-for-consumers/costs-and-billing/social-tariffs#full-list-of-available-tariffs
https://www.healthystart.nhs.uk/how-to-apply/
https://www.northernpowergrid.com/care


 

 
Priority care Northern gas network  
https://www.northerngasnetworks.co.uk/network-supply/priority-customers/  
 
Warm home scheme  
https://www.gov.uk/the-warm-home-discount-scheme  
 
Thank you for your continued support, if you have any questions please remember we are 
here to help in any way that we can. Please remember to follow us on Twitter to see all the 
wonderful things happening in school.  
 
Best Wishes 

Angela Clark 

Headteacher 

 

Diary Dates – (more dates may be added each week as they arise)  

 

Monday 13th March – Reception children weights and heights measurement   

Monday 13th March – Parent Appointments 3pm-5.30pm 

Tuesday 14th March – Parent Appointments 3pm-5.30pm 

Wednesday 15th March - Parent Appointments 3pm-5.30pm 

Friday 17th March – Red Nose Day for Comic Relief 

Monday 20th March - Reception children weights and heights measurement   

Monday 20th March – Miss Ring’s Class Enterprise 2.30pm in the school hall 

Tuesday 21st March – School Book Fair arrives 

Wednesday 22nd March – Miss Haldenby’s Class Enterprise 2.30pm in the school hall 

Monday 27th March – Open the Book Collective Worship 

Tuesday 28th March – The School Choir sing at Silver Birches Care Home and Filey Fields 

Wednesday 29th March - Miss Haldenby’s class start swimming lessons  

Thursday 30th March – The School Choir sing at Cayton Village Hall for their elderly visitors  

Friday 31st March – Children visit St John’s Church for an Easter Service  

Friday 31st March – Bring decorated eggs into school for the competition – more details to 

follow.  

Friday 31st March – Easter Egg fundraising raffle – 50p a ticket to win an Easter Egg kindly 

donated by all the teachers in school.  

Friday 31st March – 2.30pm Easter Hat Parade around school – everyone welcome – more 

details to follow.   

Tuesday 18th April – School re-opens for the start of the Summer term.  

   

https://www.northerngasnetworks.co.uk/network-supply/priority-customers/
https://www.gov.uk/the-warm-home-discount-scheme

